
Attachment E: Requests from the November 21 Public Hearing 

November 28, 2016 

 

Public Hearing Requests 

 

On November 21 at the regular session, the city held its third and final public hearing.  Two 

requests were referred to staff.  

 

Staff seeks direction on these proposals and appropriate funding source, if approved, on 

November 28 for a tentative adoption date of December 5. 

 

 

 

 

Options for funding public hearing requests could include: 

A. Reduce an existing expenditure or project 

B. Fund through the use of operating general fund reserves or contingency or CIP Council 

Advancement/Contingency 

C. Defer until a later date.  Council always has the prerogative to adjust the budget at any 

time. 

D. Other direction as provided by Council 

  

Who Potential 

Fund 

How Much What (Paraphrased) 

Bellevue Arts 

Museum 

(BAM) 

GF $250,000 

ongoing 

Annual contribution to fund operations and to 

underwrite education programs and to 

strengthen the long-term financial health and 

viability of the museum 

Bellevue Parks 

& Community 

Services Board 

CIP $1,500,000 

one time 

Newport Hills Neighborhood Park (Tyler Park) 

Development 

Bellevue Parks 

& Community 

Services Board 

CIP $1,750,000 

one time 

Bridle Trails Park Development (140th Street 

Park) 
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Bellevue Art Museum 

At the November 21 Council meeting, Bellevue Arts Museum staff presented the Bellevue Arts 

Museum Strategic Plan to Re-imagine, Re-invigorate and Re-ignite.  Bellevue Arts Museum staff 

requests funding as provided on page 15 of the strategic plan, which is stated as follows.   

“In light of the expansive contribution the Bellevue Arts Museum makes to the spirit and culture 

of the Bellevue Community year to year, we are respectfully requesting from the City of 

Bellevue to support the museum through an annual contribution of $250,000 to fund operations 

and to underwrite our education programs and to strengthen the long-term financial health and 

viability of the museum.  This commitment would be re-evaluated by both parties after 5 years, 

with the hope of continuing for 10 years.  This will have a direct impact on Bellevue Arts 

Museums’ role in continuing to broaden and elevate the impact of the arts in the culture of our 

community.” 

 

 

Bellevue Parks & Community Services Board 

At the November 21 meeting, the Bellevue Parks & Community Services Board recommended 

up to $3.25 million for the proposed neighborhood parks in Newport Hills and Bridle Trails.  The 

complete request from the Bellevue Parks & Community Services Board is attached.   

 

In addition, Council requested further information from staff on the funding sources for the 

projects, the timing of the requests and departmental recommendations to accompany the Parks 

& Community Services Board recommendations.  Staff will respond to this request at the 

November 28 meeting.  Additional information will be included in the Council Desk Packet.  
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